
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

       
 

March 21, 2024 
 
 
 
ACCELERATED READER/EAGLE EMPORIUM  Congratulations to students who 
worked towards their reading goals and got to visit the Eagle Emporium this week. Our 
last AR period has begun! Teachers will set new reading goals and students will read and 
test to earn points. Thank you to all who support this exciting program.  
If you wish to donate to the program, to help stock or to fund prizes, please call the office 
or email katherine.seifried@btps.ca .  
 
 
PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS ARE TONIGHT  Thursday, March 21st from 4-
9 pm.  During this interview time the Kindergarten to Grade 4 classes will also be 
holding a Celebration of Learning from 5-7pm. Please call the school office or email 
deanna.waddell@btps.ca to schedule your interviews. 
 
 
THE SCHOOL BREAKFAST PROGRAM WILL BE HOLDING A PANCAKE 
BREAKFAST ON MONDAY, APRIL 8TH – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!  Please 
contact the school office or Mrs. Olson.  Please see attached information. 
 
 
THE EASTER TOY BINGO IS FAST APPROACHING!   The  Grad Class of 2025 
will be hosting the Annual Easter Toy Bingo on Thursday, March 28th at 7:00 pm (doors 
open at 6:30pm), at the Ag Hall.  If you are willing to donate, please contact Maria 
Bergerud at 780-808-0916 (phone or text).  Items that can be donated are: 

• Prizes, valued between $30-$50 (we will need at least 12) 
• Cases of Pop (15 cases) 
• Cases of Bottled Water (4 cases) 
• Juice Boxes (approx. 1 dozen) 
• Chocolate Bars (12 dozen) 
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The Easter Bingo is always a fun time!  Thanks so much for supporting the 2025 Grad 
Class! 
 
 
HAVE YOUR SAY ON THE NEW DRAFT SOCIAL STUDIES CURRICULUM 
Public feedback form 
Alberta Education has been listening to valuable feedback from education 
partners and Albertans to develop a new draft social studies curriculum that 
reflects their priorities for student success. Today, my department released: 

• Draft K-12 Social Studies Subject Overview 
• Draft K-6 Social Studies Curriculum 

Albertans can provide input on key learnings within the new draft K-12 social 
studies curriculum through a feedback form on Alberta.ca. Albertans’ feedback 
will be used to further refine the new 2024 draft K-6 social studies curriculum 
before its expected release in the spring to help school authorities and teachers 
prepare for optional classroom piloting during the 2024-25 school year. 
  
I encourage you to share this feedback opportunity with your organizations so 
that everyone is able to visit Alberta.ca to view the new draft curriculum 
documents and complete the feedback form by March 29, 2024. 
 
 
 
Attachments: 

1. Pancake Breakfasts – Volunteers needed info 
2. Easter Bingo 
3. Kindness Info 
4. Eagles Nest Info 
5. FCSS Free Tax Program 

https://open.alberta.ca/publications/draft-k-12-social-studies
https://curriculum.learnalberta.ca/curriculum/en/s/sss?s=SSS
https://www.alberta.ca/curriculum-have-your-say
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